Highway Superintendent Monthly Report

Highway Superintendent Report: 04/19/2022: Richard Meilleur

| have had several meetings with the Power Authority; they have put over
$200,000.00 in stone on the North Woods Road. They have also agreed to pay
time and materials for damage to the Lazy River Road approximately
$100,000.00. We will do the Excavation work necessary. They will reimburse us
$31.25 per man hour plus all material and equipment will be paid for.

SLC paving will shim from Hermon Town to North Woods Road with 1.5” of Type
6 Top.

We will saw, cut and remove all the areas where | deem necessary and install
Geotextile fabric and 8” of stone and 3” Type 3 Binder.

| have also contacted Tom Phaler concerning the Town hall steps. We will
discuss our options on precast steps or to build in place. He has engineered
several similar projects for municipalities.

We have swept all roads and cleaned up most of the village.

We have also cut brush in several areas including the Smith, Belleville and
around the Town Barn.

| handed in a check for $116.00 for a 12’ sluice pipe.

| would like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.



